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GENERAL MEETING 
 
 Date:  Sunday, June 24, 2012       

 Breakfast: 9:00 am    

 Meeting: Following 

     Location: Shopsy’s Deli 7240 Woodbine Ave. 
 

SOCIAL 

 Ragtime, the musical, Sunday August 19, 2012 @ 2 PM, Festival Theatre, 

Niagara on the Lake. Cost per member is $60.00, non Members is $80.00.  

Please see enclosed flyer for further details.  Please respond back no later 

than July 3, 2012 for tickets.  If you require a ride to Niagara on the Lake, 

please contact Loren Wiseman or Stan Ash.  We will not be providing a 

bus for this venue.  We will ask those members attending the play to 

pickup those members who need a ride.  Please call Stan Ash if you need 

directions to the Festival Theatre at Niagara on the Lake.  
 The next general meeting will take place on September 30, 2012.   
 

WELFARE 
 
 Birthday Wishes   
 June 2012:  Steven Aiken, Randy Eckler, Ralph Hofbauer, Larry Myers, 

   Philip Pancer, Ben Shore. 
 

 Deepest sympathy to Bro. Howard Miller and the Miller family on the loss 

of Gloria Miller, Daughter-in-law of the late Bro. Irving Miller. May 5, 

2012. 
 Deepest sympathy to the Bernstein Family of the loss of Dorothy 

Bernstein, wife of the late Bro. Raymond Bernstein.  May 1, 2012. 
 

CEMETERY 
 
 Please review the price increase to the Perpetual Tax Fee levied on the 

Cemetery Price list enclosed as of July 1, 2012.  Changes were also made 

in the constitution with regards to plot allocations for sons and daughters 

until the age of 21.  If a daughter wishes to retain a plot beyond 21 years 

of age, she must become a member.  Please retain a copy for your 

records. 
 

OLD AND NEW BUSINESS 
 

The executive members listed on the left hand side of this sheet were voted 

onto the executive for the next 2 year term by members attending the last 

general meeting.  
 

If any member or widow has spoken recently to Sheila Willinsky, would you 

happen to know her current address?  Please contact Loren Wiseman with this 

information. 
 
 
 PRESIDENT     CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

 Steve Levant  Loren Wiseman 


